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St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
Church & Rectory: 4924 Bancroft Ave. St. Louis, Missouri 63109 

Phone 314.352.2111  Rectory Fax 314.481.7661 
Meyer Youth Center: 4354 S. Kingshighway, St. Louis, MO 63109  Phone 314.353.8911 

Parish Website: www.magdalen.org 
Archdiocese of St. Louis Website: www.archstl.org 

Staff 
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. John J. Borcic   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 3 
Email: johnborcic@archstl.org 
 
Deacon: Joseph J. Iovanna  
Phone:   707.1803 cell phone 
 
Deacon: J. Gerard  Quinn J.C.L. 
Phone:   631.3880 
Email:  gerryquinn75@gmail.com 
 
Parish Secretary: Fran Voss   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 
Email:  smmadmin@sbcglobal.net 
 
Parish Nurse: Jeannine Wieczorek  
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 5 
Email:  smmnurse@sbcglobal.net 
 
Music Director: Susan Mayfield   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 (leave a message) 
Email:  smmmusic@sbcglobal.net 
 
Bookkeeper: Terry Signaigo 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 6  
 
Maintenance Department: John Baumgartner 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 7  
 
St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 2 
 
Southside Youth Ministry 
Contact: Jess Vinduska 
Email: jkvinduska@gmail.com 
Website:  www.ssyouthministry.org   

Mass Schedule 
Weekend Masses:     Weekday Mass: 
Saturday: 4:30pm     Monday thru Friday: 8:00am 
Sunday: 8:00am and 10:30am 
 

Sunday Youth Mass:  6:00pm 
 

Daily Rosary: Mon. thru Fri. before the 8:00am Mass 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Every first Friday 
of the month from 8:30am until 12-noon  
 

Holy Hour: Every 1st Saturday of the month at 9:15am 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please contact the Rectory   
 

Weddings:  Couples contemplating Marriage should 
contact the Pastor as soon as they have made a decision 
to marry and at least six months prior to their intended 
date of Marriage so that proper preparations can be made. 
 

Communion to the Sick:  We are happy to bring Holy 
Communion to those who are confined to their homes.  
Please contact the rectory to make arrangements. 
 

Perpetual Help Devotions: Tuesday following 8:00am 
Mass 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Saturday between 
3:30pm and 4:15pm (or by appointment)  

Rectory Office Hours 
8:30am—  7:30pm   Monday through Thursday 
8:30am—  4:00pm   Friday 
9:00am—12:00pm   Saturday 
 

Closed on Sundays, Holidays, & Holy Days of Obligation   

SCHOOLS SERVING OUR PARISHIONERS 
For registration and other information please contact 

Our Lady of Sorrows School 
5831 So. Kingshighway Blvd. 

314.353.1451 
St. Ambrose School 

5130 Wilson Ave.  
314.772.1437 

St. Joan of Arc School 
5821 Pernod Ave.  

314.752.4171 
St. Roch School 
6040 Waterman 
314.721.2595 

South City Deanery PSR 
Deborah Halter 

4170 Delor Ave.   
314.773.3070              

scdpsr4200@sbcglobal.net 
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Weekly Offering 
 

 
 

January 20, 2013 
Envelopes   $  2,725.00 
Loose Offering          364.00 
___________________________________ 
 

Total    $         3,089.00 
 

Collections as of 07-01-12 $      132,468.02 
 

Magdalen Specials 
 

Pro-Life   $       11.00 
Soup Kitchen          10.00 
Tuition Assistance       110.00 
St. Vincent de Paul         80.00 
___________________________________ 
Total    $             211.00 
 
 
Thank you for your gifts to God and our Parish. 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 

During the past few days         
hundreds of thousands of people 
from all over the country         
descended upon Washington,     

D. C. for the annual Pro-Life Rally and March.  A 
couple of thousand from our Archdiocese are among 
them.  Some of these people are witnessing for the 
very first time while others have been making this 
trip since its  inception nearly 40 years ago.  You 
won’t hear about this massive gathering of pro-lifers 
in the    major media.  It is because they buy into the 
culture of death. 
 

Why do so many people go?  Why do they, after all 
these years, continue to cry out against abortion, to a 
government that seems to have stone ears and an 
uncomprehending mind?  They go because they 
want to courageously stand up for that child who is 
so small that he or she cannot speak up for himself/
herself.  They go because they believe that life      
begins at conception and they want the world to 
know that abortion is the taking of a human life, an 
intrinsic wrong.  They go because they believe that 
they will someday make a difference and the evils of 
abortion and the culture of death can and will be 
eliminated. 
 

Maybe they also know something we should all 
know, especially if we are prone to question as to 
when the embryo is really a child.  Here are some 
facts that may help dispel any doubts: 
 
 

At 18 days after conception a baby’s heart begins to 
beat 
 

At 43 days after conception a baby’s brain            
coordinates movements 
 

At 8 weeks after conception all of a baby’s organs 
are functioning 
 

At 9 weeks after conception each baby has            
permanent, individual fingerprints 
 

At 10 weeks after conception a baby has the sense of 
touch (the baby can feel both comfort and pain) 
 

At 12 weeks after conception a baby can smile, suck 
his/her thumb, and make a fist. 
 
 

Life begins at conception! 
 

Let us pray for the safe return of all of those who  

made the pilgrimage to Washington to stand up for 
Life.  We are indebted to those who represent all of 
us who cannot be with them. 
 

Thanks to all who joined us for Eucharistic Adoration 
and the Holy Hour for Life this past Wednesday    
evening.  I am most grateful for your presence and 
your Pro-Life support. 
 
God bless, 
 
Msgr. John Borcic 
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10 Ways Catholics Can Live 
The Year of Faith 

 

1.  Participate in Holy Mass 
2.  Go to Confession 
3.  Learn about the Lives of the Saints 
4.  Read the Bible daily 
5.  Read the Documents of Vatican II 
6.  Study the Catechism 
7.  Volunteer in the Parish 
8.  Help those in need 
9. Invite a friend to Mass 
10. Incorporate the Beatitudes into daily life 

Palm Collection 
 

Ash Wednesday, which of 
course ushers in the peniten-
tial season of Lent, will once 
again be upon us. So that we 
have ample supply of ashes to 
distribute to everyone we are 

asking everyone to bring in any palms that they have 
around the house to be burned. Burning up the 
palms from the previous Palm Sunday is the tradi-
tional way to produce the ash needed for Ash 
Wednesday. We have been collecting and burning 
the palm for the past 4 years so we do need your 
help to continue this tradition.  A large amount of 
palm makes a fairly small amount of ash so we can 
use whatever you may have. There is a basket in the 
back of church by the statue of St. Mary Magdalen 
for your donation of palms. 
 
Thank you and  God bless you, 
 
Deacon Joe 

Mark your calendar for... 
 

Reconciliation Weekend 2013 
Friday, February 22, 7-9pm 

Saturday, February 23, 9am—3pm 
 

Pope Benedict XVI, on March 7, 2008 stated:  “It is 
precisely this message that must be transmitted:  
what counts most is to make people understand that 
in the Sacrament of Reconciliation, whatever the sin      
committed, if it is humbly recognized and the person    
involved turns with trust to the priest-confessor, he or 
she never fails to experience the soothing joy of 
God’s forgiveness.” 
 

As Lent approaches soon, Archbishop Robert J.   
Carlson, Archbishop of St. Louis, extends an          
invitation to all Catholics throughout the Archdiocese 
to be part of an extraordinary moment of forgiveness 
and reconciliation.  On February 22nd and again on 
February 23rd we will celebrate Reconciliation 
Weekend 2013.  Friday evening, 7:00-9:00 p.m., and 
all day Saturday, 9:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m., priests will 
be available at numerous churches throughout the 
archdioceses to hear confessions. 
 

Archbishop Carlson encourages all Catholics 
throughout the Archdiocese to take the opportunity to 
go to confession in preparation for Easter, in order 
that all may “encounter the merciful love of the      
Father” 
 

Information about the Sacrament of Reconciliation is 
available through the parish and a useful guide on 
how to go to the Sacrament of Reconciliation may be 
downloaded by going to:  
http://archstl.org/reconciliation. 

Stewardship Reflection 
“Go, eat rich foods and drink sweet drinks, and allot 
portions to those who had nothing prepared…” 
(Nehemiah 8:10) 
 
Ezra’s instructions to the people show us that God 
does not forbid us from enjoying the good things in 
life.  However, He expects us to share our blessings 
with those who are in need. 

 
 
 

For 1st Sunday Donuts 
Hosted by the South Side Youth Ministry 

 

The SSYM will host Coffee and Donuts on Sunday, 
February 3 in the School hall.  Please join the Youth 
Group and other parishioners for a Sunday of Donuts 
and Coffee.  If you are new in the parish or just visit-
ing please join us! 
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“Catholic School Week Open House” 
Sunday, January 27, 2013 

Our Lady of Sorrows School (one of the schools 
serving our parishioners) will be holding an Open 
House this Sunday, January 27 from 12:00pm—
2:00pm.  All are welcome.  As parishioners of St. 
Mary Magdalen you have helped us continue to offer 
a quality program.  To demonstrate our thanks for 
your continued support, we invite you to stop by and 
see what your contributions help provide for our 
families. 
 

St. Joan of Arc School (one of the schools serving 
our parishioners ) will also be holding a open house 
this Sunday, January 27, from noon until 2pm.  All 
are welcome. 
 

For those families with school age children not       
attending either Our Lady of Sorrows or St. Joan of 
Arc, please take the time to visit and see if either one 
would be the school for your child.  Get your       
questions answered and see what they can offer.  
They both have a proven history of excellence.       
Encourage your neighbors with school age children 
to stop by as well.  It is a great time to inquire about 
tuition assistance, scholarships and registration     
process. 
 

St. Roch and St. Ambrose Schools also serves our 
parishioners.  Please call them for Open House times. 

Alive in Christ Scholarship 
 

Alive in Christ Scholarship applications for the 2013
– 2014 school year will be available beginning    
Sunday, January 27th and may be submitted on 
Monday, January 28th.  The scholarships are 
awarded on a first come first serve basis for those 
families that qualify.  This scholarship is for any 
currently enrolled K-7th grade student and for any 
new student entering K-4th grade at an Archdioce-
san elementary school. Families that already        
receive Alive in Christ but have a new Kindergartner 
for 2013 are encouraged to apply for an additional 
scholarship. 
 

Applications will be available for your convenience 
during the Catholic School Open House.  A copy of 
the 2011 Income Tax 1040 or W2 form can be used 
as income verification to be submitted along with 
the applications.  Applications that are completed on 
Sunday will be taken to the Alive in Christ office on 
Monday morning.  
 

Or you can go online at www.archstl.org/ttef  
beginning January 28, 2013.  Any questions call 
Laura George at 792-7735. 
 

 
~~A special thank you to Deborah DaLay, principal 
of St. Joan of Arc for this information.  

Alive in Christ Scholarship 
How much is the grant per student? 
 Eligible’s students may receive a maximum award amount of $2000, a $1500 award or a minimum award 

amount of $1000. 
 The award amount is based upon 50%, 75% or 100% of the maximum $2000 determined by the family’s 

income. 
 

    Household Income  Household Income  Household Income 
Household  
     Size    100% of $2000  75% of $2000   50% of $2000 
 

       2    Less than $25,000  up to $35,000   up to $49,000 
 

       3    Less than $28,000   up to $39,000   up to $54,000 
 

       4    Less than $31,000  up to $43,400   up to $60,760     

       5    Less than $34,000  up to $47,000   up to $66,000   

       6    Less than $37,000  up to $51,800   up to $72,520 
      

       7    Less than $40,000  up to $56,000   up to $78,400 
 

       8    Less than $43,000  up to $60,000   up to $84,280 
 

For each addt’l child   $3000       $4,200         $5,880 
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This week in our Parish… 
 
 

Monday, January 28, 2013 
Quilters     9:00a    Qrm 
Yoga      5:30a    SH 
 

Tuesday, January 29, 2013 
SVDP Mtg   6:45p  MR               

Friday, February 1, 2013 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 8:30a-noon 
 
Saturday, February 2, 2013 
First Saturday Holy Hour        9:15a                 CH 
Confessions    3:45p                CH 
Mass     4:30p                CH 
Blessings of the Throats at Mass 
 

Sunday, February 3 , 2012 
Donut Sunday after the 8 and 10:30a Masses    SH 
Blessings of the Throats at Mass 
Youth Mass               6:00p                CH 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Matthew Francis Fagan 

on  
January 20, 2013 

 
Proud parents:  

Charles & Catherine Fagan 
 

Celebrant: Deacon Joe Iovanna 

South Side Youth Ministry 
Sunday, February 3, 2013 
Hosting Donut Sunday after the 8:00am & 10:30am 
5:30pm—5:50pm  Reconciliation 
6:00pm    Mass with Msgr. Turek 
NO LIFENIGHT 
 

Thank you for your support of South Side Youth 
Ministry! 
 

In Christ, 
Jess Vinduska 
SSYM Core Team Communications Chair 

NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Health) 
Family-to-Family Education Course 

 

This is a free 11 week program designed for      
family and friends of individuals with serious 
mental illness. We all know how limited resources 
are at present for treatment and support for      
individuals with mental illness. This course       
provides education and support for families and it 
is FREE!! Registration is required as space is 
limited to 25 participants.  
 
The NAMI Family-to-Family addresses the clinical 
treatment of brain disorders and teaches the       
knowledge and skills family members need to cope 
more effectively, using a combination of lecture,    
interactive exercises and structured group processes.  
Also:  
 Listening and communication techniques 
 Problem solving, limit setting 
 Handling crisis and relapse 
 Understanding the actual experience of people 

suffering from mental illness 
 Information about meds, community services 
 Taught by trained family members—over 

200,000 family members graduated  
 

Classes start: Saturday, March 2, 2013 
Classes end: Saturday, May 18, 2013  

At 
St. Joan of Arc Church 

(Naeger Room) 
5800 Oleatha Ave. 63139 

 

Time: 10:00 a.m.—12:30 p.m. 
Register by calling 

962-4670 
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Servers 
Saturday, February 2, 2013 4:30 PM 
Daniel Kelly 
Sunday, February 3, 2013 8:00 AM 
 

Luke Barrale 
 

Sunday, February 3, 10:30 AM 
Ian & Victoria Dow 

 

 
Weekly   

Mass Intentions 
 
 

 
Monday, January 28, 2013   
  8:00 A.M. Anne & Harry Eilerman 
  
Tuesday,  January 29, 2013 
  8:00 A.M. Purgatorial Society 
 
Wednesday, January 30, 2013 
  8:00 A.M.    Mary Linchan 
 
Thursday, January 31, 2013 
   8:00 A.M.  Elmer Donald 
 
Friday, February 1, 2013 
   8:00 A.M. Anna T. Muick 
 
Saturday, February 2, 2013 
   4:30 P.M.  Robert Hoemeke  
 
 Sunday, February 3, 2012  
   8:00 A.M.  For the People of the Parish  

 10:30 A.M.  Edward Kammer 

Eucharistic Ministers 
 

Saturday, February 2, 2013 4:30 PM 
Jim Abkemeier, Pat Grotegeers, Joan Jewell,         
Ray Miles, Kristine Onanian, Nancy Sewester 
 

Sunday, February 3, 2013 8:00 AM  
Mary & Charlie Dooling, Steve & Eileen Radomski 
 

Sunday, February 3, 2013 10:30 AM 
Bob & Miriam Marek, Sara Marek, Mary & Ray 
Schaefer, Pat Fahey                       

Please pray for … Laurie Adams, Phil Alles,  
Marge Coronado, Margaret Crawford, George Dent, 
Bob Downey, Mary Elkins, Peter Harvatin, Ruth    
Hassler, Geraldine Karlsen, Dolores Kuhlman, Marie 
Kellner, Lagerman Family; Charlie Mather, Mary 
Mather, Jackie McGilligan, Sue Micciche, Rita 
O’Keeffe, Rose Palumbo, Jerry Perez, Lucille  Seper, 
Edith Smiley, Dodie    Stollhans, Shirley Tabaka, Lois 
Wissehr, Lois Zitzmann  

Lectors 
 

Saturday, February 2, 2013 4:30 PM 
Jim Abkemeier 
 
 

Sunday, February 3, 2013 8:00 AM 
Ken Luecke 
 
 

Sunday, February 3 , 2013 10:30 AM 
Karen Douthit 

Greeters 
Saturday, 4:30 PM      Ron Gianella 
 

Sunday,   8:00 AM      Dolores Johnson 
 

Sunday, 10:30 AM      Sue Rice 
 
 

Ushers 
Saturday, 4:30 PM      Ron Gianella, Don Quante,              
                          Bill Yashuk, Rich Brutine 
 

Sunday, 8:00 AM        Bernie Driscoll, Dick Furrer,  
                          Bill Hrdlicka 
 

Sunday, 10:30 AM Tom Brent, Norm Guittar, 
                                    Jewell Douthit 

In your charity please pray for the 
repose soul of  Agnes Weber, the 
dear mother of parishioner Dennis 
Weber. Agnes passed away on     
January 19, 2013 at the Coulter-
ville Care Center, in Coulterville, 
Ill.  May she be with Our Lord in 

glory.  Please keep all of Agnes’s family and friends 
in your prayers as well as all of our parishioners 
mourning the loss of their loved ones.   

 

Our Lord does not care so much for 
the importance of our works  

as for the love  
with which they are done. 

 

--Teresa of Ávila 
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